
Dear Parents,

The whole school enjoyed a fun-filled day of learning at Amberley Heritage Museum last week.  More than 150
children and 30+ adults travelled to the museum on a damp and drizzly day.  Spirits were high as we rode on an
open top bus and travelled by train learning about how people used to live.  Year 2 classes visited RHS Wisley on
Tuesday and enjoyed learning about all the different plants and flowers that grow there.  Following a workshop
and planting demonstration, they became ‘plant detectives’ in the glasshouse.  Wednesday morning was Sports
day, and it was fantastic to see so many parents, family and friends supporting their children and encouraging
them to have a go!  The running races at the end of the morning were very popular and will hopefully provide
everyone with some magical Milford memories!  Thanks to all the staff and parents who made all of these events
so successful.

Yours sincerely

K J Leggett

www.milford.surrey.sch.uk

01.07.16 Grow, Learn, Believe, Achieve

DIARY DATES
 Mon 04.07.16 Inset Day - School closed for staff training
 Tues 05.07.16 Oak to visit Tuesley Farm
Wed 06.07.16 Year 2 ‘Move up day’
Wed 06.07.16 EYFS ‘ Stay and Play’ 2.00-3.00pm (new
   Children)
Tues 12.07.16 Open Classrooms 2.30pm
Thurs 14.07.16 Willow to visit Tuesley Farm
Fri 15.07.16 Summer Picnic (3.30-5.00pm)
Mon 18.07.16 Parent Helpers Coffee Morning 9am
Mon 18.07.16 Year 2 Leavers Pizza Party (3.15 - 4.30pm)
Tues 19.07.16 Year 2 Fun Day
Wed 20.07.16 Leavers Assembly 9.00 - 9.30am approx.
Thurs 21.07.16 Last Day of term school closes 1.00pm

Mon 05.09.16 Inset Day
Tues 06.09.16 School resumes at 8.55am for Y1 and Y2
Thurs 22.09.16 Photographer (Individual photos)
Mon  24.10.16 - Friday 28.10.16   Half-term
Mon 31.10.16 Inset Day
Wed 21.12.16 Last day of term
 Tues 03.01.17 School resumes at 8.55am
Fri 10.02.17 Inset Day
Mon  13.02.17 - Friday 17.02.17 Half-term
Fri 31.03.17 Last day of term
Tues 18.04.17 First day of term

Part of the Godalming Confederation of schools - www.godalmingconfederation.org - local info & services for families

Raffle Prizes
Please return all raffle tickets to the office by Wednesday 13th
July.  If you need any extra books please come to the Office.
Please make cheques payable to ‘The Friends of Milford
School’.

Gardening Club
We would like to say a big “Thank
You” to Mr Steve Wattridge and Mrs
Chloe Bozeat for running Gardening
Club this term for Year 2s. The
children have really enjoyed growing
plants and vegetables from seed.

Star of the Week
Lime: Charlie
 Riley

Elm: Alex
 Emily

Beech: Evie
 Leonardo

Cherry: Tom
 Layla

Oak: Harry
 Jack

Willow: Jaydon
 James Cu

SCL Inset Day - Monday 4th July
Due to lack of demand on this occasion SCL are unable to run
the Inset Day club on Monday 4th July.
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 Delicious Menu - Week Beginning 4th July

Pizza margherita, crispy herb potatoes and seasonal
mixed salad V

Vegetarian bolognese served with spaghetti and
green beans V

Ginger slice with pears V

 Ham and cheese pasta bake with baked fresh
tomato

Chickpea and potato curry served with wholegrain
rice and garden peas V

Raspberry bun V

  Organic beef burger in a bun with potato salad and
sweetcorn

Mexican vegetable stack served with home made
bread and broccoli florets V

Fruit jelly served with crème fraiche V

Popped rice pollock fillet served with oven chips and
crushed garden peas

Southern style Quorn burger in a bun, potato
wedges and coleslaw V

Chocolate brownie served with a glass of organic
milk V

End of Year Reports/’Open
Classroom’
Parents will receive their child’s
end of year report by   w/e 15th

July.  This will provide detail of
each child’s progress throughout
the past year.  Parents are warmly

invited to the ‘Open Classroom’ afternoon at 2.30p.m.
on Tuesday 12th July, when the children will be able to
share their learning with their parents.  We look
forward to seeing you all there.

Year 1 Phonics Assessment
As part of our on-going teacher assessment and in line
with statutory government legislation Year 1 children
have been taking part in a phonics assessment  with
their class teachers.  The results of this assessment will
be reported back to parents as part of their end of year
report.

School  and Library Books
Please can all library books
be returned a.s.a.p.—(there
won’t be any more given out
before the end of this term).
Reading books need to be
returned by Wednesday

13th July at the latest. Please could you search at
home for any books which might have been forgotten
or mislaid.  We are always pleased when books are
found and returned, regardless of how long they have
been missing.

Sainsbury’s Vouchers
This year we have again had a
marvellous collection of these
vouchers!  As a result we have been

able to order lots of playground and sports
equipment which will be arriving at the beginning of
the Autumn term.

Easyfundraising for Milford School
This year we have only raised  £21.55 through
Easyfundraising. This is an organisation where you can
shop with your favourite on-line stores and at no extra
cost and raise funds for the school.   You still shop
directly with each retailer as you would normally, but
simply by using www.easyfundraising.org.uk each
retailer will make a cash back donation to Milford
School.  You can shop with over 350 brand name
retailers and raise funds at the same time.  It is very
simple to do.  You can also access this website by going
to the Milford School website which is
www.milford.surrey.sch.uk and clicking on the Current
News and Events page.  Please note you will also find
the current school newsletters on the school website.

End of Term—Beginning of next term
This term ends at 1.00p.m. on Thursday 21st  July
(Friday 22nd July is an Inset day).  We re-open for Year
1 and Year 2 children on Tuesday 6th September.
New Entrants to Year R will be starting on either the
9th or 12th September, and their parents have
received a letter informing them of the correct dates.



Amberley Museum

Willow/Oak
Ramadan is a period of ritual fasting for followers of
Islam and one of our parents kindly cooked some
delicious food which is typically eaten during this
month for our class to taste. Muslims across the world
fast during daylight hours and at the end of Ramadan
there is a feast called Eid al-Fitr. This is when Muslims
spend time with their families and give food to the poor.

Year 2 - Wisley Gardens




